
 
 

New Cafeteria Software for 24/25 School Year 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Starting June 12, 2024, WG Grinders Cafeteria Operations will partner with Meal Magic for the managing of our 
lunch service software and online payments. Our previous provider, Myschoolaccount.com, sold their software 
and payment system to Meal Magic. The myschoolaccount.com payment portal will no longer be able to take 
payments after June 6, 2024. The new payment portal will not begin taking payments until the end of June. This 
will allow WG Grinders Cafeteria Operations time to transfer all balances to the new software. 
 
I am attaching an information sheet that will guide you through the setup process. The Family Portal for Meal 
Magic is very user-friendly and will allow you to transfer funds between siblings, set daily spending limits, and limit 
the purchase of certain items. 
 

Parents will need to sign up for the new payment portal at https://wggrinders.familyportal.cloud/ 

 
Note: Any money that was left on your child’s account at the end of the school year will show up on your on your 
child’s account for the next school year automatically.  There is nothing that you need to do for this to happen.   
 
Feel free to e-mail me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Jones 
IT Director 
WG Grinders Catering and Cafeteria Operations 
(937) 760-7346 
wggrinders@wggrindersdayton.com  
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